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Year in Review: Talent Show
CONGRATULATIONS
 to all our 1st, 2nd, 3rd, and 4th grade performers on a fantastic job in our Spring Talent Show! Thank you as well to our teachers for participating in our staff video, “Teacher Hidden Talents!”
4th grade Chorus
What a fun-filled and event-packed year we had with 4th grade Chorus this year!  From events like the Grand Rapids Griffins game to the 3rd/4th grade concert in the winter, Chorus worked hard this year to ensure stellar performances at each venue.  What talented 4th graders we have!  Looking ahead…. Students who are entering 4th grade in the fall of 2016 are ALL invited to try out with Mrs. VanHouten to earn a position in the Chorus.  Stay posted for further information at the start of the school year!
Summer Musical opportunities

We have a number of musical opportunities lined up for your kids if you are interested in advancing their studies this summer!  Below is some helpful information to get you started.

Piano Teachers’ Forum of Grand Rapids

Visit the website www.ptfgr.org and click on “Find a Teacher.”

Grand Rapids Civic Theater Workshops

The Grand Rapids Civic Theater offers various classes in voice and acting throughout the summer.  Click on the link below to see the class lists and registration information!  Hurry – spots are filling up quickly!  https://apm.activecommunities.com/grcivictheatre

Children’s Opera Workshop 2016

This summer’s production of the Children’s Opera Workshop is “The Song of Hiawatha” by Sanford Jones!  Running from June 18th-25th, this experience is for children ages 6-12. Auditions will be on Saturday, June 18th at Stepping Stones Montessori School (1110 College Ave NE, Grand Rapids), followed by instruction and rehearsals from Monday, June 20th – Saturday, June 25th and concluding with a performance at Pioneer Auditorium in Wealthy Elementary on Saturday, June 25th!  This is a WONDERFUL experience for students interested in acting, dancing, and singing!  For more information, please call Liz Schultz at 616-828-9540.  

THANK YOU!

My sincere THANKS to all parents, teachers, and administrators who helped make this year’s music department events a great success!  From the parents/guardians of all students who ensured transportation to various performances, teachers who volunteered their time in the Talent Show video, the Unified Arts Team in collaborating to make school-wide events that included every student in the school, administrators and committees (PTC and NEF) that provided transportation and Artist in Residence fees, THANK YOU!  This year was a very ambitious one, and I look forward to more successes in the music department next year!  

Musically Yours,

Mrs. Quyên VanHouten

“You are the music while it lasts.” – T.S. Eliot
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